
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2017 2:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; 'rachell@hsu.net.au'; Leigh Svendsen; 'chrisk@business-sa.com'; Sharlene Wellard; 
'Jessica Light'; Jacki Baulch; 'Scott Harris'; Katie Biddlestone; Karen Van Gorp 

Subject: RE: AM2016/15 - Plain Language - Pharmacy Industry Award [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID136010] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

We refer to your email below regarding the Pharmacy Industry Award and specifically to 

point 1.  

 

We intend to provide a brief written submission with respect to this issue, and should be 

in a position to do so by 2 May 2017, if this is acceptable to the Commission.   

 

We apologise for the delay in providing this correspondence. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 

Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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